Date: 28 August 2025

MSX Discussion Session on the Bank’s
Financial Statements for the Period
Ended June 30, 2025

The National Bank of Oman SAOG would
like to inform shareholders, investors and
analysts that the MSX Discussion Session
was held on Wednesday, 27 August 2025.
During the session, the financial results for
the period ended 30 June 202, along with an
analysis of the Bank’s financial
performance, were presented.

The video recording of the session has been
uploaded on the Bank’s website and can be

accessed through the link below:

Discussion link

For more information, please contact the
Investor Relations Officer:

Ms. Aisha Moosa Al Moosa
E-mail: Aisha.AlMoosa@nbo.om
Phone: +968 24778310

With regards,

Abdullah Zahran Al Hinai
Chief Executive Officer
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https://youtu.be/jwV21Ixn9cM
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